
 

 

Kansas State University 

PRE-DENTAL CLUB 
MEETING MINUTES 

 
Sunday, July 24, 2011 

 
President Aaron Avery called the meeting to order at 6:15pm at the Bluestem Bistro. 
 
Aaron Avery, President: 

• Aaron has worked on the Pre-Dental Library and has enough material for Principles of 
Biology (BIO198) and would like help from anyone wishing to contribute to any major 
science courses in the departments of Chemistry and Biology. 

• At the start of school, we will need to promote the club.  A few ideas to do this are 
sidewalk chalking and speaking to large lecture halls.  Be thinking about volunteering for 
these opportunities when they present themselves. 

• Aaron has thought of two more ways for the club to make money. 
1) Flamingo Flocking: Place plastic purple flamingos in a person’s yard around 

game day and require a donation for it to be moved to a person of their choice 
(Bayleigh is checking prices for the flamingos). 

2) Auction: We can sell ourselves! Have an auction in which our services (mowing, 
baby sitting, yard work, etc.) for a donation in return. 

• Aaron is currently working on amending the Pre-Dental Club Constitution.   
• Finally, Aaron would like everyone to check out the Pre-Veterinarian website.  They do 

things well and have great ideas.  We would like everyone to look at the site and suggest 
things that would be good for our club as well.  

 
Katie Kramer, Vice President 

• Katie is working on the Oral Health Education program we are going to start.  This 
program will be a volunteer opportunity for club members to go to area schools and teach 
children about oral health. 

o Obtain list of schools. 
o Create letter to send to local dentists for donations. 
o Start shopping for items to use. 

• Katie also brought up a volunteer opportunity through Dr. Hayden.  Aaron is looking into 
this. 

 
Bayleigh Clark, Treasurer 

• Our net profit on the fireworks stand produced $2,352.97! Thank you to everyone who 
helped! 

 
Pete Ziegler, Secretary 

• Pete has started to develop a rough outline for the new point system we will be 
implementing this year.  

o Officers will be rewarded points for holding office (all officers receive same 
amount). 



 

 

o Points are to start over each year instead of rolling over to the next year. 
 
Jamie Ball and Whitney Lindteigen, Social Chairs 

• Jamie has been working on the website.  She has made quite a bit of progress and it is 
looking very good. 

• Both Jamie and Whitney have been working on a new club logo.  The logo is a work in 
progress. 

• The Social Chairs are also looking into the club T-shirt, which should be ready by the 
beginning of school. 

• Just a reminder, there will be a club barbecue Friday, September 16 (More information 
can be found on the Facebook page.) 

 
President Aaron Avery adjourned the meeting at 7:10pm. 
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